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January 9, 2023 
MINUTES 

 
The Muskogee Board of County Commissioners met in session at 8:15 a.m.  Members present 
were: Chairman, Kenny Payne; Vice-Chairman, Keith Hyslop; Member Kenneth Doke; and 
Muskogee County Clerk, Polly Irving. 
 
Vote:  Motion was made by Commissioner Hyslop, to open the meeting.  The motion was 
seconded by Commissioner Doke and was made unanimously by Commissioner Payne. 
 
Vote:  Motion was made by Commissioner Hyslop, approved all Purchase Orders.  The motion 
was seconded by Commissioner Doke and made unanimously by Commissioner Payne. 
 
Vote:  Motion was made by Commissioner Hyslop, approved all monthly reports.  The motion 
was seconded by Commissioner Doke and made unanimously by Commissioner Payne. 
 
Vote:  Motion was made by Commissioner Doke, approved Regular meeting Minutes for 
1/3/2023.  The motion was seconded by Commissioner Hyslop and was made unanimously by 
Commissioner Payne. 
 
Vote:  Motion was made by Commissioner Doke, approved an ARPA Expenditure from Dist. 3 in 
the amount of $75,423.01 to purchase a Kubota compact track loader SVL97-2 from Stewart 
Martin Kubota.  The motion was seconded by Commissioner Hyslop and was made unanimously 
by Commissioner Payne. 
 
Vote:  Motion was made by Commissioner Hyslop, approved a CARES Expenditure from Dist. 3 
in the amount of $115,276.10 to purchase a Kubota KX08045 Super Series Excavator from 
Stewart Martin Kubota.  The motion was seconded by Commissioner Doke and was made 
unanimously by Commissioner Payne. 
 
Vote:  Motion was made by Commissioner Doke, approved an ARPA Expenditure from Dist. 2 in 
the amount of $75,423.01 to purchase a Kubota compact track loader SVL97-2 from Stewart 
Martin Kubota.  The motion was seconded by Commissioner Hyslop and was made unanimously 
by Commissioner Payne. 
 
Vote:  Motion was made by Commissioner Doke, approved an Agreement between Muskogee 
County and Meshek & Associates, LLC for Engineering Services.  The motion was seconded by 
Commissioner Payne and was made unanimously. 
 
Vote:  Motion was made by Commissioner Doke, approved a routine FY2023 Budget agreement 
from OSU Cooperative Extension Services in the amount of $157,500 and the introduction of 
the new HOP Educator, Leo Perez.  The motion was seconded by Commissioner Hyslop and was 
made unanimously by Commissioner Payne. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
None 
 
 
ADJOURN: 
 
Vote:  Motion was made by Commissioner Hyslop, approved to adjourn the meeting.  The 
motion was seconded by Commissioner Doke and was made unanimously by Commissioner 
Payne. 
 


